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Resilience Advisory Group and  

Steering Group  
To ensure that all our stakeholders are aware of our project updates, multiple channels of communication have been put in place 
comprising representatives from a range of important organisations- these include the Steering Group and the Resilience Advisory Group.  

The Steering Group is made up of local ward councillors and typically holds meetings in line with key project milestones and updates. The 
Resilience Advisory Group (RAG) have been meeting since early 2022 and have discussed topics such as engineering, landscape and 
heritage, ecology and biodiversity and have continually shared their feedback as our options have developed from a longlist to shortlist to 
the proposals shared today. The RAG comprises of representatives from local councils, Regional Flood and Coastal Committee (RFCC), 
North Lincolnshire Council, Internal Drainage Boards (IDB), Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust, Humber Nature Partnership, Natural England and 
many more organisations as well as local residents and business owners.  

RAG members on site with the project team conducting a walkover RAG members discussing long list options in 2022 



 

 

Newsletters 
To keep our stakeholder and members of the community informed about the project, we publish regular newsletters 
with details about the progress made. All our past newsletters as well as the latest copy are available on our citizen 
space webpage! Alternatively, you can get our newsletters directly in your inbox by signing up to our mailing list! 
Simply email BartontoNewHollandFAS@environment-agency.gov.uk and request to be added to the mailing list.  

Feel free to grab a copy of our latest newsletter today!  
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Get in touch!  
On our Citizen Space Webpage you can find out more about our project and read out latest news and keep up to date 
with project developments. 

 

To find our website, simply look up ‘Barton to New Holland Tidal Flood Alleviation Scheme’ on the web or scan the QR 
code below:  

 

 

 

You can also contact us or sign up to our mailing list by 
emailing us at: 

 BartontoNewHollandFAS@environment-agency.gov.uk 
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